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[CA-207108] DDID 2302 - Updates to Standardized Bar Codes

Issue Type: SCR Team Responsible: Client
Correspondence

Assignee: Unassigned

Fix Version/s: [20.05] Designer Contact: Lawrence Samy Change Type (SCR): Enhancement
Minor Version: Expedite Changes: No Estimate: 202
Reporter: Lynnel Silva Regulation Reference: Created: 03/15/2019 10:02 AM
Status: Approved Impact Analysis: Outreach Required: No
Consortium Contact: Erick Arreola Training Impacted: Funding Source: CalSAWS DD&I
Project Phase (SCR): Migration Funding Source ID:

Other Agency Cross
Reference:

Current Design:  LRS: 
A one dimensional (1D) tracking barcode and two dimensional (2D) imaging barcode are used on the LRS forms
 and Notice of Actions (NOAs). Both barcodes contain the same barcode value. The imaging barcode is used to
 retrieve case information when a document is imaged using Electronic Data Management System (EDMS), while
 the tracking barcode is used to retrieve case information and mark a document as received via document/barcode
 scanner or Barcode Routing Detail page. 

C-IV: 
Both tracking and imaging barcode have been combined into a single two dimensional (2D) barcode which displays
 on the bottom right side of C-IV System forms and NOAs. A clock icon is displayed next to the barcode to indicate
 if it is a tracked document through customer reporting and needs to be returned timely.  

Request:  A standardized barcode to retrieve all pertinent information necessary to identify the document, customer, and
 case will be added to applicable documents before printing.  

Recommendation:
 1) Migrate the C-IV single Imaging/Tracking barcode along with the clock icon to CalSAWS for the 57 counties. 
2) Los Angeles County will retain the existing separate imaging and tracking barcodes until migration to the
 CalSAWS imaging solution.  

Outreach
Description:
Operational Impact:
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